
Dear Parents, Caregivers, 

This is our last newsletter for the year. What an amazing adventure 2023 has been, with so much happening in our 

school for our students – excursions, sport, music, public speaking, dance, cultural activities, colour run, recognition 

assemblies……we’ve been pretty busy.  

I want to take this opportunity to thank the amazing staff at Gresford Public School. Every day every one of them 

comes  with enthusiasm and wanting to create the best opportunities for the students. I’m amazed by their energy 

and willingness to do the extras. From the front office, in the classrooms, to the playground and everywhere in 

between – our staff are here, there and everywhere! 

This week’s Presentation Evening was held at school and was a wonderful celebration.  We acknowledge all 

student’s efforts and commitment throughout the year and are proud of every single student at our school. Thank 

you to the families who attended our evening to recognise our students achievements.  

Last day for students is FRIDAY 15th December. Staff continue with professional development before finishing on 

Tuesday 19 December. All students Years 1-6 return to school in 2024 on THURSDAY 1 February and Kindergarten 

start on MONDAY 5 February. 

Have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I hope you are all able to enjoy time with your families.  

Gresford Public School Highlights of 2023 

The students participated in many different activities over the course of the year. Two students worked in distance 

education for the opportunity class in Mathematics and Science.  

Students performed speeches across the school and some were selected to participate in the Maitland Zone.  

The school implemented the new Mathematics and English syllabus in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2. NAPLAN 

was in March and new analysis categories were introduced. 

All students had the opportunity to work with robotics and coding with the help of Mrs Manning. This led to 

students taking part in Robocup, RYSTEM, Game Changer and Robotics in Dungog.   

There were representatives in zone and regional sport for swimming, cross country and athletics. Students in Years 

5 & 6 made it to the finals in Small School’s Soccer in Sydney. They came home as the runner up team playing with 

great sportsmanship. 

With help from the P&C, students were able to enjoy visiting performances from Musica Viva, Bell Shakespeare and 

excursions to Canberra, Mr Stink at Civic Theatre and Wellbeing programs for Years 2-6 and going to Intensive 

Swimming lessons. 

The school had a colour fun run and the money raised, paid for the Planetarium to visit the school so the students 

could see the stars and learn about space.  

The students in 3-4 went on an excursion to Singleton to see the Spirit of Place exhibition.  

All the school participated in Jump Rope for Heart and Beach Surf Day at Nobbys Beach. 

Each term students from Gresford attended other schools in the Dungog Community of schools to participate in 

Cultural Days learning about aboriginal culture and making friends across the schools. 

In Term 4 Gresford Public School won Best Documentary, Best Production Design and Best Sound at the Rolling Hills 

Film Festival. 
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There were many more exciting and fantastic things that were completed during the year, that are not listed.  

The staff were very busy learning new pedagogy with the new syllabus K-2 implementation and are getting ready to implement 

new syllabus for 3-6 next year. They completed a course on Aboriginal 8-ways of learning during Term 3 and through the High 

Potential and Gifted Education, focussed on the physical and emotional domains.  

The school was lucky to be a part of Unique Settings. This had a focus on Writing and how to improve writing across the school. 

Teachers completed professional development on writing processes and implementation strategies.  

The teachers are also using latest research on Explicit Instruction and this will be implemented during 2024. 

The school is successful due to the support of parents who continually help us make it a better place, helping in classrooms, 

fundraising and canteen. 

A big thank you to the community who have helped the school over the year. Scripture and Ethics volunteers who come every 

week to guide our students. All your time is valuable to our students. 

Farewell Year 6 

Wishing our Year 6 students all the best for the coming years. We will miss you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lastly I would like to wish everyone a great Christmas and a safe and happy New Year. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Jody Kilpatrick 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Presentation Night Award Winners 

 
Junior Literacy Award Lawson  

Senior Literacy Award Annabelle Ch 

Junior Encouragement Award Hallie 

Senior Encouragement Award Pearl  

Junior Mathematics Award Tyler  

Senior Mathematics Award Cooper Ch 

Citizenship Bridie  

Bruce Capp Memorial Science & Technology Award Isaac  

Dr Wright Science & Technology Award Bridie  

Vicki Wells Memorial Public Speaking Award Oliver B 

Junior Science & Technology Award William M 

Junior Creative & Performing Arts Ava  

Senior Creative & Performing Arts Kim  

John Lill Music Scholarship Nyah  

Darcy Bogan Memorial Dux 2023 Ebony Y 

SPECIAL AWARDS 

Kindergarten 

Academic  - Sophie 

Encouragement  - Hazel 

Citizenship  - Campbell 

Year 1-2 

Academic  - Annabelle Cr 

Encouragement  - Sophie 

Citizenship  - Harry R  

Year 3-4 

Academic  - Annabelle Ch 

Encouragement  - Elsie 

Citizenship  - Harry Cr 

Year 5-6 

Academic  - Ebony Y 

Encouragement  - Isaac 

Citizenship  - Nyah 

2024 School Captains  

John & Nyah 

2024 School Prefects  

Otaki, Pippa & Charlotte  



DECEMBER 

Friday 15            - PBL Assembly 11.30am followed by the       

                    - Talent Show    

         - Canteen Red Day          

                              - Last day for students 

Monday 18th       - Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 19th       - Staff Development Day 

JANUARY 

Tuesday 30th        -  Staff Development Day 

Wednesday 31st   -  Staff Development Day 

 

FEBRUARY 

Thursday 1st        - Students Years 1 to 6 return to school 

Monday 5th         -  Kindergarten start   

 

 

 

Tucker Box & P&C News  CANTEEN ROSTER Term 4 

 

Friday 15th December 

Amy Garaty & Sam Russell 

Canteen Red Day 

 

Last day of school !! 

 

Hip Hip Hooray! 

 

 

Thank you to all our                                         
wonderful canteen helpers. 

 You really help make a difference! 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy 
Christmas and New Year.  

 



2023 

SWIMMING  

CARNIVAL  



Dungog 
Youth  

(12yrs-17yrs)  
Summer 
2024  
School               
Holiday  
Program    

WHAT’S ON? 
 

11
th

 Jan: Gaming & Laser Tag, ex-

cursion to Timezone, Stockland 

Greenhills 

 

18
th

 Jan. Movies, Reading Cinemas, 

Maitland (includes popcorn, choc 

top and drink) 

 

25
th

 Jan: Maitland Regional Art  

Gallery   (art & games) & visit to 

Miss Lilly’s Lolly Shop, Morpeth 

(includes $10 spending in shop per 

child) 

 

Costs: Free - coach transport, 

lunch, snacks, drinks, spending mon-

ey at Miss Lillys Lolly shop, & all en-

try fees provided. 
  

Sign up now. Limited numbers. 

 

Enquires to: Max or Mish @ Dungog Youth & Family Services 
E: michelle.m@dscc.net.au / Mob: 0435 685 179 
E: max@dscc.net.au  

 

Dungog Shire Community Centre 
103 Dowling St, Dungog NSW 2420 

Ph: 49921133 

mailto:michelle.m@dscc.net.au
mailto:max@dscc.net.au






at Tocal Pool 



Gresford Public School 

Uniform Order Form 

Student:_________________________________Class:______________________________ 

 

                      Parent’s Name:__________________Contact Phone Number________________________ 

Item Price: Size: 4 6 8 10 12 14 16 Total 

QTY 

TOTAL 

$$$ 

Girls Summer Tunic (True to Size) $50.00          

Girls Winter Tunic (True t Size) $50.00          

Girls Peter Pan Collar Short Sleeve Blouse in Lemon $17.00          

Girl’s Hallam Green Pants $24.00          

Green and Lemon Polo Shirt Long Sleeve $28.00          

Green and Lemon Polo Short Sleeve $27.00          

Boys Green Gabardine Cargo Pants Long $21.00          

Boys Green Gabardine Cargo Shorts $17.00          

Boys Green Sport Shorts $11.00          

Girls Green Gabardine Skort $19.00          

Girls Green Pleated Sport Skort $18.00          

Green Track Pants Micofibre $23.00          

Polar Fleece Vest Green $16.00          

Fleecy Zip Jacket in Green (Tracksuit Fabric)        

Cunningham 

$20.00          

Micro Polar Fleece Zip up Jacket (Polyester Mesh 

Lining) Ellery  

$25.00          

Girls green winter stocking tights $10.00 Size is 

in age 

of 

child 

4-6 7-10 11-14      

School Hat $10.00 Hat   

Sizes: 

S/M M/L       

                                                                                                                                                Total:   

Put the required number of each item in the size column.  Add up the total cost. 

Fill out your details (It is important to leave a contact number in case there is a problem with your order). 

Payment of your order is only by Direct Deposit: - 

Gresford Public School P&C  

BSB:  932-000         Account No:  500 029 167         Please use the reference UNIFORM and your name. 

Please include your receipt number on the form.   
 

Receipt Number: ___________________________________________ Date Paid: _________________  

Orders will be sent home when paid in full. 

Second-hand uniforms are available at no cost. If you are unsure of sizes, a set of uniforms is available to try on at the Uniform Shop. 

If you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact Shantelle Turnbull 0428 389 424. 

Gresford Public School P & C        Prices current as of 29/03/2023 
















